
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: Jan. 31, 2024. 

Please familiarize yourself with the updated Procurement Information Memorandum relating to required 
attachments in PeopleSoft.  

Thank you,  

Amanda Otis 
State Purchasing Director 

 

https://oklahoma.gov/content/dam/ok/en/omes/documents/PIMRequiredPSAttachments.pdf
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